
 
MANAGER’S REPORT FOR DECEMBER 21, 2018 

GENERAL INFORMATION AND RESPONSES TO MAYOR & COMMISSIONER REQUESTS 
 

Places to be this Week…  
 
Holiday Closures - Village Hall will be closed for Christmas on Monday, December 24th and               
Tuesday, December 25th and Tuesday, January 1.  
 
There is no Village Council meeting this week. 
 

 

Future Calendar Reminders…  
 
Village Council Meeting ​- The next Village Council meeting will be held ​on January 8 at 7:00 p.m.                  
in the Council Chambers​ at Village Hall. 
 

 

Class B Scavenger Licenses 
The Village issues a Class A and Class B Scavenger license. The licenses are renewed yearly. 
One Class A license for 2019 was issued to Republic Services, Inc. The Class A license allows 
Republic to collect garbage, recyclable and compostable materials from all premises in the 
Village, including single family and attached single family dwellings. Class B licensed vendors 
are permitted to collect garbage, recyclable and compostable materials from business, 
institutional and multiple family dwellings and are restricted from collecting materials from 
single family and attached single family dwellings.  
 
The following companies will be issued Class B Scavenger Licenses for operation in the Village 
for 2019: 

● Advanced Disposal Services  
● D & P Construction  
● Flood Brothers 
● Groot Industries, Inc.  
● Lakeshore Recycling Systems/Active Disposal  
● Molenhouse Enterprises, Inc. 
● Waste Box, Inc. 
● Waste Management of Illinois, Inc.  

 


